
You make a difference!

As our 20th Anniversary Annual Conference approaches, the Florida Nurse Practitioner Network’s
Region Directors would like to invite our membership and upcoming conference attendees to join

in supporting worthy causes in your own community.  A charitable organization has been
selected for each FNPN Region.  We are also pleased to continue our tradition of accepting Back
to School donations during the conference to benefit the Orlando Salvation Army Women’s and

Children’s Shelter



Region 1
Dr. Kathleen Wilson is supporting The Cricket Fund - An organization that provides free mammogram screenings to

women who are uninsured and can't afford to get screened.  CLICK HERE TO DONATE  



Region 2 
Dr. Susan Smith is supporting The Salvation Army Women's and Children's Shelter- The Shelter serves the Orlando

Metropolitan Area as a 62 bed facility for women and children experiencing homelessness.  CLICK HERE TO DONATE  



Region 3 
Dr. Charrita Ernewein is supporting “Backpacks for Hope” for Human Trafficking Survivors-

These backpacks are dispersed when law enforcement conducts a sting operation, when we receive a call from a
sister organization in need of supplies for a survivor and for the survivors we serve who are either living on the streets

or have just come off the streets. The backpack is a symbol of being able to move forward. CLICK HERE TO DONATE  



Region 4
Dr. Jennifer Kuretski is supporting Feeding South Florida. 

Your gift provides nutritious food to neighbors struggling with hunger.  Every $1 donation provides 9 meals!            
 CLICK HERE TO DONATE  



Region 5

Dr. Arlene Wright is supporting Harry Chapin Food Bank, the largest hunger-relief network in Southwest Florida, serving
Charlotte, Collier, Glades, Hendry and Lee counties. CLICK HERE TO DONATE  

http://thecricketfund.org/about/
https://salvationarmyflorida.org/orlando/#ways-to-give
http://www.victims2survivorsus.org/
https://feedingsouthflorida.org/
https://donate.harrychapinfoodbank.org/

